Welcome Visitors!

We are so glad you have come to the Adam Verrecchia Memorial
Community Garden. We hope it fills you with the peace and tranquility it is
intended to bring.

The garden was built in memory and honor of our son, Adam, who died on
August 3, 2020, after a courageous battle with brain cancer. Throughout his
entire short life, Adam had a tremendous faith in God. His faith was
inspirational to so many because he showed how to accept life's challenges
with grace, and above all else, show love to others.

We welcome any visitors to purchase an engraved brick in memory of a
loved one to be installed in the center of the cross patio. It is the hopes of
the church that anyone who wishes can have a piece of this space to call
their own.

This garden would not be possible without the generosity of the many
people who gave their time, talent, and financial resources to its creation.
We thank every person who helped in the realization of bringing this
garden to life. We also thank every visitor, as you represent the “living” of
what we envisioned for the use of the garden.

If you'd like to learn more about the Congregational Church of Hollis and
this garden, please scan the QR code, which will take you to
https://hollischurch.org/avmcg/ for more information. Also on that
webpage is a link to the order form to purchase a memorial brick to be
placed in the garden, or you can email avmcg_bricks@hollischurch.org.

Thank you again for visiting today!

Sincerely,

Joel and Kim Verrecchia, on behalf of the Congregational Church of Hollis



